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VIRTUAL 
Trustee Candidate Forums 
An election will be held on Monday, November 9, 2020 to elect  
trustees to the Saskatoon Board of Education.

Members of the public are invited to attend the virtual forum for their 
ward to hear the trustee candidates outline their election platforms.

Forums will be held:

	 Ward 2 – Monday, Nov. 2 at 6 p.m.

	 Ward 4 – Monday, Nov. 2 at 7 p.m.	

	 Ward 6 – Wednesday, Nov. 4 at 6 p.m.

	 Ward 8 – Wednesday, Nov. 4 at 7 p.m.

	 Ward 9 – Thursday, Nov. 5 at 6 p.m.

	 Ward 10 – Thursday, Nov. 5 at 7 p.m.

No forums will be held in Wards 1, 3, 5 and 7 because the single 
nominated candidate in each was acclaimed.

To attend a virtual forum, send an email to trusteeforums@spsd.sk.ca 
identifying the forum you would like to attend. A link to the online 
forum will be forwarded to you prior to the event. 

Questions for the candidates must be submitted prior to the forum. 
If you have a question for the candidates, please submit it with your 
request to attend the forum.


